
June 2018

Lehigh CSCR Newsletter June 2018

Zach G. Zacharia, Ph.D.
Director, Lehigh Center for Supply
Chain Research

Welcome to our June issue of the Lehigh Center for Supply Chain
Research (CSCR) newsletter. In this edition our focus is again on
presentations that happened on the Spring Symposium that was just
completed April 12 and April 13, here at Lehigh University. We had a
very successful Spring Symposium with over 130 participants. Two of
the presentations will be further highlighted in this issue.  

Please check out the links below.

Daniel Steeneck, Assistant Professor at Air Force Institute of
Technology discussed the “Phantom Inventory Menace”

Seth Flanders, Project Manager at Air Products discussed the Planning
Journey that happens at Air Products

Registration for our Fall Forum on Disruptive Innovations in the
Supply Chain that will be held November 8 and November 9 at Lehigh
University is now open. There is a $100 discount for early registration
so please register. Here is a link to our website.

https://cbe.lehigh.edu/centers/lehigh-center-for-supply-chain-
research/2018-fall-forum

We are also looking for good topics that you are interested in learning

http://files.constantcontact.com/42936a23701/d4cd5e6e-f81c-43e7-8449-0f83e5203045.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/42936a23701/0c371f82-f689-49db-bbf8-3910e753ab2e.pdf
https://cbe.lehigh.edu/centers/lehigh-center-for-supply-chain-research/2018-fall-forum


more about or even good speakers who you would be interested in
hearing present.
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